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Looking Ahead to the 2017-2018 School Year

For School                                                                                                                                     August 2017

· Binder with dividers
· Loose-leaf paper
· 5 subject notebook with folder dividers
· 2 marble notebooks
· 3 folders
· 10 sheet protectors
· Package of graph paper
· Post-it notes
· Pencil sharpener with a lid
· Package of pencils
· Package of blue or black pens
· Box of tissues
· 2 different color highlighters


For Home

· Clear contact paper for workbooks
· Calculator
· 12 inch ruler
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Index cards
· Scissors
· Loose-leaf paper
· Dictionary
· Flash drive
· Library card
· Post-its
**********Please note:  These items may need to be replenished during the year.**********


Thank you for your support and being actively involved in your child’s education.
We look forward to a successful 2017-2018 school year and seeing you in September.

As always, please contact tmaffeo@schools.nyc.gov or tahearn@schools.com with any questions or concerns.


Thank you,

Ms. Ahearn
Principal
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